
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

From Monday 15th March we will be reopening our Breakfast Club provision. 

However, due to the COVID19 restrictions, we will only be offering places to 
children in years 1 to 6 whose parents are critical workers and need childcare at this 

time to enable them to attend work. Places at Breakfast Club need to be booked 

and paid for in advance. 

 

Breakfast Club will start at 8.05am and children can be dropped off at the hall door. 

The cost is £1 per day. 

 

Bookings for next week can be made by following the link below. The booking form 

will close at 4pm on Thursday. 

 

https://forms.gle/VoMNhkGaHFusdxiv8  

 

All bookings must be paid for at the time of booking. Payment needs to be made on 

ParentPay. Please note that if you have an outstanding debt to school you will not be 

able to make any booking until the debt has been cleared. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs K Wakefield 

Principal 
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